
                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

In cooperation with the Palestinian Ministry of Health, IMET2000-PAL organised a training course 

for doctors and nurses working in Tubas Governmental Hospital at the Arab American University / 

Jenin. The training lasted for two days, 20 doctors and nurses attended from different departments 

of the hospital. The workshop aimed to bring doctors and nurses with the latest updates in Basic 

Life Support (BLS).The participants were also provided with practical training on CPR. At the end 

of the session, Mr Zaben and Dr Mohamed Obaidallah thanked the Participants for their attendance. 

Want more information about IMET2000-Pal ?  Visit our website www.Imet2000-pal.org or Facebook: IMET2000-PAL 
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IMET2000-PAL Organised the third 

BLS Workshop 

 in Jenin 
IMET2000-Pal organised a training for doctors and nurses 

in Critical Core Training: Basic Life Support (BLS) in 

Ramallah/Arab American University, 10 doctors and nurses 

attended the training. The course was led by Mr Fayes Abu 

Ghannam(AHA) and Mr Fared Abu Al-Lail (AHA). It 

focused on bringing doctors and nurses with the latest 

updates and applications of cardiopulmonary resuscitation, 

as instructed by the American Heart Association.  

Meetings 

Mr Fadi Zaben, head of the General Education Department 

at IMET2000-Pal met the General Administration of 

Nursing in the Palestinian Ministry of Health. This meeting 

explored avenues of future collaboration and identified 

areas of nursing education needs. It has been now agreed 

that IMET2000-Pal will extend its training activities to serve 

this important sector. 

 

 

Upcoming Activities Basic Life Support for Physicians and Nurses 
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